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MEMORANDUM 
 

To:   Mayor and City Council Members  

Steve Parker, City Manager  

 

From:  Melissa Reynolds, P.E., CFM – Director of Engineering & Capital 

Projects 

 

Through:  Rick Cortes, Deputy City Manager  

 

Subject:  IH10 Utility Relocation Lift Station Abandonment and Gravity Sewer 

Adjustment Professional Services Agreement with TRC  

 

Date:   January 30, 2024 

 
In July 2020, the City of Seguin entered into a contract with TRC Companies for 

professional services related to utility relocation necessary for the expansion of IH 10 

(TxDOT CSJ 0535-01-074).  

 

Recently, City staff identified an opportunity for optimizing the sanitary sewer utility lines 

associated with this location, by replacing a force main with a gravity line and allowing for 

the decommissioning of a lift station.  

 

TRC has presented a proposal for professional engineering services for the design of the 

new sanitary sewer line and abandonment of the Friesenhahn sanitary sewer lift station. 

City staff have reviewed the Professional Service Agreement and recommend awarding a 

contract with TRC Companies for $140,630.   

 

Staff will be available to answer any questions at the February 6, 2024 City Council 

meeting. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


